Severn Beach Preschool

Safeguarding Children

Absences

(Read in conjunction with attendance policy)

It is not mandatory to attend every session when your child is at preschool. However
children thrive on routine and studies have shown that children who attend good
preschool settings are at an advantage when they start school and this advantage

continues right through until their later school years.

If your child is not attending on any day please let us know by phone call or

Messenger or Facebook.

You will not be fined for talking your children on holiday in term time whilst they are

at preschool.

If a child is in receipt of Government grant (Neg 15 hours/ NEG 30 hours or 2 year

funding) we have to report any repeated absences or long term absences.

If you are in receipt of government funding and are struggling to get your child to
preschool please let us know and we can work with you to try and make attendance

more regular.

We follow the South Gloucestershire advice for monitoring absences.
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